Vicky Marvin

From:

David Dunn

Sent:

17 February 2006 10:40

To: Cc: Alana Miller David Dunn

Subject:

appraisal consultation document: guidance no. 75

Dear Alana

Thank you for sending the appraisal consultation document on the treatment of mild chronic hepatitis C. I think these are all reasonable recommendations, based on the available data, and have no specific comments on the document.

Regards David Dunn

David Dunn Senior Statistician HIV Group MRC Clinical Trials Unit 222 Euston Road London NW1 2DA

Tel.:

Delivered via MessageLabs